

July 19, 2019

Melanie Hopkins
Licensing Office
Melanie.hopkins@gnb.ca

Endorsement of Application for Extended Operations – Delivered via Email

Melanie:

I am writing to endorse the application for the members of the NMWCA (Grannan's Seafood Restaurant, McGill's, Saint John Ale House and Lemongrass Thai Fare) to extend their hours of operation on Aug 2-4, 2019. The NMWCA are located on the adjacent property to the Area 506 festival ground.

We feel that after the festival ends, keeping the properties open an extra hour will enhance the festival experience as they will have entertainment on their boardwalk stage.

The extension would be until 3:00am (1 hour).

If you require any further information please feel free to get in touch at any time at 506-645-1653 or ray@area506.ca.

Sincerely

Ray Gracewood

Founder and Committee Chair

AREA 506

ray@area506.ca

506.645.1653